
It w a n t  to thmk you for your l e t t e r  of 

July 30th. f am glad you lEked the apeeoh, and 

hope I t  waa af  some sewfoe kn reast~wlng the 

aountry. 

X hops we a t r u c k  a compromise w i t h  those 

who would prefer violent methods In  oleaning up 

the exohangee. A t  m y  rate they all1 have to be 

patient and give ue a ohanca at peaoeful methode, 

Best regards, 

Very truly youre, 

Joeeph P. Kennedy, 
Chairman. 

Mr .  A. A, Berle, JF., 
Berle & Berla, 
70 Pins street, 
Mew York, li. Y, 


